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Project Updates 

This is the tenth CCWEL update. These are issued 
regularly to keep all stakeholders up to date. When 
construction commences on site (expected 2019), 
updates will be issued more frequently with details of 
construction and traffic management. 

Further information on CCWEL is available here: 
http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/CCWEL 

Roseburn to Haymarket TRO & RSO 

Consultation Goes Live Today 

The statutory consultation for CCWEL Section 1 
between Roseburn and Haymarket launched today.  

This public consultation will run for four weeks until 
Friday 18 May. During which time the project designs 
will be available online and local residents, businesses 
and anyone else interested in the project will be able to 
make their comments by emailing the Traffic Orders 
team at trafficorders@edinburgh.gov.uk. 

You can send in objections to the project, letters of 
support, or make comments on aspects of the design.  

Please ensure that you include: 

 Your full name and address (home or business) 

 The Order Number: TRO/17/91; RSO/18/05 

After all comments have been received on Friday 18 
May we will respond to all submissions, and report on 
the consultation to the meeting of the Transport and 
Environment Committee on 20 June. The Transport and 

Environment Committee will then decide whether to 
approve the TRO and RSO proposals.  

 

Public Drop-In Sessions 

We had over 190 attendees across two public drop-in 

sessions on Tuesday and Thursday this week. The 

sessions were held in Roseburn and Haymarket to 

enable people to view the proposals and find out more 

about the project. 

For more information 
For further information on the CCWEL project please 

contact me on: 0131 469 3606, or: 

Rurigdh.McMeddes@edinburgh.gov.uk  

Please also use these contact details if you wish to be 

added to or removed from the mailing list for CCWEL 

Project Updates. 
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